
Bulletin #11: Reinstatement of Electrical Service
Date: December 28, 2015
Effective Date: December 28, 2015
Amended: April 27, 2023
To: All Staff
From: Fred Clum 

Chief Building Official

Subject: Disconnected Electrical Services

In the event that the supplying electric utility company, FPL or LCEC, disconnects electric service to a 
building, it shall be necessary for a licensed electrical contractor to certify in writing on company 
letterhead, to include notarized signature of qualifier, that the electric service is code compliant with 
the National Electrical Code and safe to be energized. 

Any necessary repairs or alterations shall require a permit to be issued and inspection(s) performed 
prior to the Building Department notifying the utility company for re-instatement of electric service.

Previously known as Building Block A-124
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